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 “Thank You”

From everyone here at “Team Magnum,” we extend a “Texas size” “Thank You” to each 
and everyone who hunted with us this winter. Your new, or in most cases continued 
support, help to renew our confidence in a troubled economy. You showed us with whom 
you choose to spend your precious time and hard earned money and for that we are 
“all” most grateful!  The fun, pointed humor, laughter and warm camaraderie shared 
at each of our hunting camps was priceless. As we move towards spring, we are 
encouraged by the “new” opportunities that will certainly be available to sportsmen 
and guides this year. As the stock market and real estate market re-check themselves, 
so will the hunting industry. With it there will be attrition within the ranks of 
outfitters and potential growth for others? No doubt, it's a buyers market worldwide. 
Our goal is simple, keep hunters hunting, 
and guides guiding. If you want to make a 
hunt, give us a call. We will work with you 
anyway possible to keep you hunting! Tell 
us what you're looking for or what we need to 
do to earn your business. We will all work 
through these difficult times together.  I hope 
to be spending much time in the woods, on 
my knees, thanking God for the opportunity 
to enjoy his wonderful creation, and taking 
photos of my smiling hunters with their 
trophies!  

Matthew 6:25-27 (New International Version)

Do Not Worry 
25
 "Therefore I tell you, do not worry about your life, what you will eat or drink; or about your 
body, what you will wear. Is not life more important than food, and the body more important 

26
than clothes? Look at the birds of the air; they do not sow or reap or store away in barns, and 

27yet your heavenly Father feeds them. Are you not much more valuable than they? Who of 
?”

you by worrying can add a single hour to his life
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